December 22, 1978

The Reverend Father Diran Papazian
Pastor, St. Gregory of Narek Armenian Church
666 Richmond Road
Cleveland, Ohio 44143

Dear Father Diran:

Upon checking into our records we note that the amount of \$435.00 sent to the Diocese of the Armenian Church in November was given for the Educational Fund for the training of Clergy (One percent of the Annual Budget) and not for the Educational Fund of Istanbul.

I apologize for any inconvenience.

Yours respectfully,

Syraun Palvetzian Director

SP:lc Enclosure: Receipt No. 30844